



CEV Head Office 6, Rue de la Fonderie L-1531 Luxembourg

Phone: +352 25 46 46 1 Fax: +352 25 46 46 40

www.cev.lu

To: Polski Zwiazek Pilki Siatkowej Mr. Miroslaw PRZĘDPELSKI, President

hi fr. Rusching

Luxembourg, 29th July 2009

Re: U18 European Beach Volleyball Championships 2009

Dear Mr. PRZEDPELSKI,

On behalf of the CEV Board of Administration, we would like to sincerely congratulate your National Federation on the remarkable success achieved by your Men's team LOSIAK/KANTOR, winning the Gold Medal at the U18 European Beach Volleyball Championships 2009 in Espinho (POR).

Showing an excellent performance they proved again the great work of your National Federation for the development and quality of Beach Volleyball in your country.

We are very proud of your athletes and we wish them much success in the continuation of their career and look forward to more high performances in upcoming competitions.

With best regards,

Olivier MOTTIER

CEV Administrative Director